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June 7, 2013 
 
 
Parents/Guardians of Dutile and Vining School Students: 
 
     As you may be aware, we have recently added a police presence to both the Dutile and Vining Schools 
during arrival and dismissal times each day.  Please know that there has been no threat made to either 
building, but that we are cooperating with the Billerica Police Department to provide additional security as a 
precautionary measure at both buildings in response to suspicious activity involving a former School 
Department employee.   
 
     This presence will continue through the remainder of the school year, and we are very thankful to the 
Billerica Police Department for their cooperation in this matter.  Please feel free to contact either your child’s 
principal or my office for additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy G. Piwowar 
Superintendent of Schools 


